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In accordance with Policy No. 10300 – Parents’ Advisory Council, Section 1.1, the Secretary-
Treasurer is in receipt of an application for the establishment of a School Parents’ Advisory 
Council (PAC) from École Salish Secondary, Site 215. The request is now before the Board for 
formal recognition of the formation of the PAC for École Salish Secondary. 

 
 

 
 
 
It is recommended: 

 
THAT the Board formally recognize the establishment of a Parents’ advisory Council at 
École Salish Secondary, Site 215. 

 

 


